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Date:  December 6, 2024 
To:  Board of Supervisors 
From: Cheryl Dillingham, Auditor-Controller 
Subject: Auditor-Controller Appointment 
 
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
It is my intention to resign at the end of January and I would like to recommend that Mychal 
Evenson, Deputy Auditor-Controller be appointed as interim Auditor-Controller. I have spent the 
last two years working with Mychal and during that time he has demonstrated the full range of 
knowledge and skills needed to serve in this capacity and has also shown his commitment to 
always work with honesty and integrity. Together, we have recruited and developed an effective 
and fiscally responsible team in the office. I believe that under Mychal’s leadership the department 
can continue to improve and provide strong financial support, transparency and accountability to 
the citizens and departments of the county. His education and experience working for the county 
and in the Auditor-Controller’s office make him not only qualified, but also an exceptional 
candidate for the job. 
 
If you would like to discuss this further, please give me a call at 476-2455. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cheryl Dillingham 
Auditor-Controller 
 

 

 


